Office of Superintendent of Schools June 5, 2001
Board Meeting of June 20, 2001

Roger C. Cuevas, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATIONTO ENTERINTO A MEMORANDUMOF
UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF
THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF GERMANY AND MIAMI-DADE COUNTY
PUBLIC SCHOOLS

With a view to promoting and expanding the teaching of the German language and culture
in public schools in Miami-Dade County, Florida, the Consul General of the Federal
Republic of Germany, Mr. Fritz von Rottenburg, approached Miami-Dade County Public
Schools to start negotiations that would lead towards the signing of a memorandum of
understanding.

Details of this item will be submitted prior to the School Board meeting.



